
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
Yesterday, NAHMA submitted comments to HUD regarding a proposed rule issued in October, 2014 for 
the Section 202 and 811 programs ("Supportive Housing and Services for the Elderly and Persons With 
Disabilities: Implementing Statutory Reforms" [Docket No. FR–5576–P–01]) 
 
Our comments touched on numerous program aspects including Service Coordinators in Multifamily 
Housing and Assisted Living Conversion Programs, Loans for Housing for the Elderly and Persons with 
Disabilities, and the proposed regulatory language found in the notice. We would like to thank everyone 
who provided feedback for this notice and assisted NAHMA in preparing these comments. 
 
To view NAHMA’s comments, please click here.   
 
Scott McMillen 
Government Affairs Coordinator 
National Affordable Housing Management Association 
Phone: 703-504-9616 
Email: scott.mcmillen@nahma.org 
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